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I am writing in my most strongest disapproval and opposition to the Sydney Metro, as it will have the 
utmost serious consequences, not just in stations like St. Peter’s, Erskineville, Yagoona, Birrong, 
school students overcrowding and holding on to the train doors in a dangerous way that will lead to 
the Sydney Metro trains being delayed for a long period of time causing chaos and inconvenience for 
other customers, but the greedy property developers, specifically the Chinese Communist Party 
wanting the most ugly high rise unwanted disastrous apartment development with such bad greed 
that will cause such an most ugly eyesore shadow and will destroy the heritage fabric of the 
Canterbury-Bankstown area in particular the federation houses that are heritage listed and the 
others that are earmarked for heritage listing... I am in complete opposition to the Sydney Metro... 


